
 
 

 
 
 

 Leo J. Bub SBC Missouri 
 General Attorney One SBC Center 
  Room 3518 
  St. Louis, Missouri 63101 
 
  314.235.2508 Phone 
  314.247.0014  Fax 
   
  lb7809@momail.sbc.com 

July 21, 2004 
 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Dale Hardy Roberts    
Secretary/Chief Regulatory Law Judge 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, Missouri 65101 
 
 Re: ICG Telecom Group, Inc. 
 
Dear Judge Roberts: 
 
 On February 7, 2002, ICG Telecom Group, Inc. (“ICG”) filed its Notice of Adoption of the 
Missouri 271 Interconnection Agreement (“M2A”) of Southwestern Bell Telephone Company, now 
Southwestern Bell Telephone, L.P., a Texas limited partnership, doing business as SBC Missouri.   
 
 We are writing to advise that ICG and SBC Missouri have now entered into the Reciprocal 
Compensation Amendment for ISP-Bound Traffic and Federal Telecommunications Act Section 
251(b)(5) Traffic (Adopting FCC’s Interim ISP Terminating Compensation Plan) under Sections 251 
and 252 of the Telecommunications Act of 1996.  This Amendment is attached for filing with your 
office. 
 
 Any questions regarding this filing may be directed to me at 314-235-2508.  Thank you for 
bringing this matter to the attention of the Commission. 
 
      Very truly yours, 

 
 

      Leo J. Bub 
 
Attachment 
 
cc: General Counsel’s Office 
 Office of the Public Counsel 
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